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Class Eight/Nine
Friday 13th March 2015
Project 
Well done everyone our forces display is coming along nicely.
Your next homework project will have a P.E. theme. We would like you to write and lead a short warm-up activity of approximately five minutes for a P.E. lesson. You could use existing ideas such 1, 2, 3 freeze, flinch or tig or you could make up an activity for the whole class to attempt!
Please remember your warm-up must be active, easy to understand and involve the whole class. You may wish to write your activity in your homework book in preparation for leading it.

We would like this piece of homework to be completed for the week beginning the 23rd March, when we will attempt each other’s warm-ups. Good luck!

Spellings 
Remember to complete your spelling homework.
By next Thursday (19th March) you need to learn the five words highlighted today and five additional ones.

Try to show some evidence in your homework book of how you tried to learn them e.g. my Grandma tested me, I wrote them out lots of times etc. 

Extension

If you would like to you could try and write some sentences using your chosen words.

English
Next week we will be writing some egg and chick based writing. What genres of writing could we cover with this theme? What would the key features of each genre be?
Other Notes

This week we have been delighted and egg-cited to watch our eggs hatch into chicks! Remember we have the incubator until next Friday so we can continue to watch them develop and grow. 

Next Friday will be our Science Enrichment Day and the day is called ‘Park Grove Egg-sperts’. Your child will take part in a day of egg and chick-related activities in their classroom. We look forward to this egg-cellent day!

Parents - the incubator is located outside of Class 5/6, next to the science display and you are very welcome to come before or after school to look at the incubator with your child. 
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